
 

 

Hi, my name is Jaye Hussell and I live in Franklin County. I’m asking 

that you oppose any budget language that redefines “sex” as “biological 

sex.”This change would exclude recognition of transgender, nonbinary, and 

intersex individuals, potentially requiring them to carry identification 

documents that do not align with their gender identity. Such a definition 

could also impact access to gender-affirming care and other 

services. Please reject this cruel and unnecessary proposal. 


